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Abstract 

Thursday 27 July 2006 
 
Response to UNC Modification Proposal 087: Single Centralised On-line gas  
Enquiry Service - Removal of redundant UNC provisions 
 
Dear Tim 
 
E.ON UK does not support this proposal.  Keeping the service provision in the  
UNC allows shipping only companies to be involved in the provision of the  
service.  We accept there are no such shippers active, at present, but this  
does not preclude shipper only companies emerging in the future. 
 
We do not believe that the stated issue of dual governance outweighs the  
benefits of the service remaining defined in the UNC.  Dual governance can be  
easily managed through ensuring that changes accepted in one area do not  
contradict the other, unless acceptable, where a complementary change can also  
be raised. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Christiane Sykes 
Trading Arrangements 
Energy Wholesale 
E.ON UK 
02476 424 737 
 
 


